
CLC YOUTH TAG SALE NEXT WEEKEND 
 
Hi everyone, 
  
This is just a friendly reminder about our upcoming Tag Sale, May 31st. If you 
need help getting items to the church, you can reach out to the church office, 
and we would be happy to help you figure something out. We are also seeking 
help to sort and price items, so please consider signing up to help! 
  
Brenna Steczkowski 
Cheshire Lutheran Church 
Office Administrator 
office@cheshirelutheran.org 
(203) 272-5106 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